

Oak Class Newsletter

Friday 28th February 2025



Highlight of the Week:

Oak Class 'creating' together.

We looked at different art processes that we could use to 'create' a class picture together.



Headteacher's Awards:

Finn - For brilliantly using a new stretch resource to help himself calm.

Theo - For great following and making algorithm steps in Computing.

School Rule Award: Safe

Riley 5 - For safely navigating the apparatus in a new PE game.







Learning Notes:

- o In English this week we have looked at different types of story, in relation to our Link Book.
- o For Maths we have focused on Subtraction.
- In Topic we had looked at 'Creation' for RE.
- o In PE we have started our new subject of Outdoor Adventurous Activity, where we will be looking at symbols and spaces and how we travel.
- o In Music we have introduced our new instrument of Chime Bars.
- o For our PSD we have talked about 'growing' and what is different between babies, children and adults.
- o In Computing we have looked to how we control technology with algorithms.

Class Messages:

- o Oak class loved the 'upgrade' of a new floor that happened over half term and coped really well with the new class layout.
- o We have had some different adults in class this week, as some staff have been away helping with the Team 3 residential, and Oak class have been amazing at coping with the changes.

Have a lovely weekend, from Oak Class adults!